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It is with complete disbelief that this Plastic Refinery is being considered for this location. I understand it is an 
industrial area, however, if you look at the industry in the area it is very low impact on our community, 
environment and health. The plan for trucks to use residential roads, that do not even have curb/ guttering and 
quite narrow, during the construction stages is appalling! The trucks will be driving past a primary school and 
early childhood centre where families are often seen walking their children to and from school.  

It is critical that planners who are approving this catastrophic development actually come and view the site and 
its surrounds, they will see this is not the right site being next to farming, residential and schools. 
 

 




